mLBURNETT COMMUNITY
_____Home of the PIRATES SCHOOLS

P.O. Box 400 « 131 Roosevelt Street, Alburnett, lowa 52202

Dear Alburnett Community,

As the new Superintendent of Alburnett Community School District, I am delighted to officially introduce
myself and greet you at the outset of a fresh academic year. I am looking forward to an incredible year
ahead, shaping the bright futures of our students together as well as collaborating with the staff, parents,
and community to continue the great tradition of excellence at Alburnett Schools.

I am excited to inform you that online registration for the upcoming school year will commence next
week on Monday, July 24th. We encourage you to complete the registration process promptly to facilitate
a smooth transition into the new academic year. All student registration must take place through our
student information system, JMC.

In order to register, please go to the Alburnett Schools website and click on the registration tab under the
Parent/Student Info pull down menu. Here is a direct link to the page. Linked here are instructions for
registering your student online through the JMC system. Linked here are separate instructions for paying
school fees.

If you are new to the district or need new login information, please email Mrs. Wagner at
awagner@alburnettcsd.org. For new open enrollments, please note that you will be contacted when you

are able to register. If you need help registering your student, there will be in-person help available on
August 17th from 10 am - noon and August 18th from 4 pm - 6 pm at the school.

We eagerly await the sight of the hallways buzzing with the energy of our students once again. To quote
Henry Ford, "Coming together is a beginning. Keeping together is progress. Working together is a
success." Let's work together and make this school year a great success!

On behalf of the Alburnett team, I wish you a year filled with exploration, growth, and achievement.
Thank you for entrusting us with the valuable task of educating your child.

Here's to an inspiring and fruitful year ahead!
Best Regards,
Will Dible

Superintendent Alburnett Community School District
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